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With the Masters tournament being pushed back to November and not even being
open in April, we were forced to have our par 3 challenge late this year.  We played
on Saturday, November 14th.  We had such a high demand to play this year that
the tournament had to go to tee times instead of a shotgun start.  With 108 players
we barely were able to get everyone in before dark.  I’d actually have a hard time
saying that the last group could see their balls when they finished on 18.

A Late Masters Tournament

November 21st was the date of our
eighth annual Apple Cup 2-Man Best Ball
Tournament.  There were two
competitions going; the two-man best
ball and the matches for the cup.  The
Huskies pulled out the victory (30-27)
making their winning streak up to three
and the overall standings at 6-3.  You
can find the results below or by visiting
WhidbeyGolfClub.com and navigating to
the Tournament Schedule & Results
under the Golf tab.

See all results starting  on Page 6
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  Board of Trustees: 
  President - John Geragotelis 
  Vice President – Steve Richardson
  Secretary - Dave Acton 
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  Committee Chairs:
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  Chef - Kris Burns
        chef@whidbeygolfclub.com
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        Mondays:  10:00 am - sunset
        Tue-Sun:  7 am -  sunset
  Driving Range Closes at 4pm
  Restaurant:
        Wed-Sat:  11:00 am - 8:00 pm
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  Phone:  360-675-5490
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     Thanks to our great staff for hosting two WGC events in
November! – the Celebrate Masters and the Apple Cup.  Our
next tournament will be the Long and Wrong in January, but
there is still plenty of golf to play in December … weather
permitting.

     By now everyone is aware that we had to close our
restaurant/bar again due to further restrictions by the governor.  
We hope the restrictions will be eased in time for some Holiday
events, but I think that is doubtful.  Many of you have asked
about the staff, thanks for your concern. We have laid off the
house staff until further notice, similar to the action we took in
the spring. I know they will sincerely appreciate this year’s
Christmas bonus, and I thank you in advance for your
generosity.

     On the business side, WGC looks to close the books in 2020
in proximity to the budgeted bottom-line.  The club’s drastic
losses in the restaurant and bar (due to COVID) were offset by
robust golf operations, continued and new memberships, and
economical maintenance measures. In addition to operations,
WGC made substantial progress on our Capital Expense plan,
setting the stage for a productive 2021 and beyond.  On behalf
of all our Trustees and Members, I want to personally thank our
four managers – Club Manager Arik Dahlen, Professional Dave
Phay, Superintendent Trevor Thorp, and Chef Kris Burns – for
their tremendous flexibility and steadfast resolve in carrying
WGC through 2020.

     Lastly, I thank all our members, especially our loyal
shareholders, for their staunch commitment and support of
WGC during a very strange and trying year.  Please enjoy the
wonderful Christmas and holiday season.  Soon 2020 will be in
the rearview mirror, and that is certainly something we will all
celebrate.

President's Comments

Hit ‘em straight or hit ‘em often!

John ‘Germ’ Geragotelis

President, Whidbey Golf Club



Membership News

     Happy Holiday Season!!!  First and Foremost, I wanted to thank Steve Richardson for his work as the
Membership Chair during his term on the Board.  We have experienced some very steady growth in
the last couple years, and we hope to continue that trend in the future.   Our new Membership chair
will be Jeff Waller.

     This holiday season will be different than years past, but fortunately golf is one of the safest activities
that is still allowed.  So far, the weather has provided plenty of great days to get outside and play, and
we are still seeing slot of potential members visit our course.

     There is still time to tell your friends about the 2021 Annual promo membership again offering a
New Member the opportunity to receive the rest of 2020 for free if they purchase the pre-paid special
for the entirety 2021.  (only valid for first time members)

     Also, I wanted to remind all social members that we will not be holding anyone accountable for the
food minimums for 2020.  We really appreciate every member’s continued support.  We will be trying
to pick and choose days that the Bar will be open for to go drinks, and hot dogs for golfers until the
indoor dining restrictions are lifted.

     As always…. If you have anyone that you have been talking to about getting started here at WGC
please direct them to me.  I would be more than happy to show them around and answer any
questions they may have about the many benefits membership has to offer.

First of all we wanted to thank all our members for their continued support of the
House through all the crazy times that we are experiencing.  Unfortunately, as most
of you know, the latest round of restrictions have forced us to close all indoor
dining at WGC.  The house staff has been placed on furlough, and are currently
collecting unemployment.  These restrictions are set to be in place until the 14th of
Dec, and our hope is that we will be able to resume some sort of service once they
are lifted.  We will open the bar on some Saturdays for to-go drinks and hot dogs
when the tee sheet is full.

Please keep an eye out for email updates on restrictions, and remember to check
your junk/spam folder as there has been some issues lately with the email
marketing company. 

This will definitely be a different holiday season for all of us, and we are anxiously
looking forward to be able to gather again.  We really want to wish all of you a safe
and happy holidays, and we will see you soon.

H O U S E  N E W S



Greens Report
by Trevor Thorp 

Fall is over and most of the leaves on the course are down. Now we are just dealing with the

Douglas fir cones and branches.

We have several winter projects planned. Fixing the irrigation mess on #8, stump grinding, an

upgrade to to the irrigation system to make transferring water to the back more efficient

and clearing brush around the ponds and  course.

You may have noticed the clearing around the ponds. This was done with a flail mower

borrowed from Useless Bay. We would like to do more of this, however, our current tractor is

not suited or safe enough to reach some of the areas.

With the help of members we have removed some of the trees  to the left of the #2 green.

This will help provide more sun for the green and help it thaw on frosty days.

Ladies' Club News

By Linda Haslund

I hope everyone had a good Thanksgiving Day. 
 It was very different for usonly being able to
converse on Zoom calls and such.

The end of the year is almost heare, and I will
be handing the Ladies Club to Lynn Coffey.  I
wish you all the luck!

It has been a strange year, and I hope you all
have a good holiday season!

Love you all - Linda H.

PS - Lynn, on January 1st the
parking space is all yours!

"Golf is a game in which you yell 'fore', shoot
six, and write down five."

~Paul Harvey, comedian



Merry Christmas!

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving with their families.  Ryan
and I would like to wish everyone a Happy Holidays and invite all of you
to stop by and celebrate it with us during the Christmas Sale.  More
information is below and we hope to see you there!

In order to spread out the amount of congestion we have during the Christmas sale
this year we are going to have a Pre-Christmas sale on Thursday, December 10th for
SHAREHOLDER MEMBERS ONLY.  The normal sale will begin Friday, December 11th. 
 Just about everything in the shop will be on sale from 10%-75% off.  You’ll find clubs,
clothing, bags, gloves, shoes, carts and more on sale.  Come by and enjoy the
Christmas spirit even if you aren’t in the mood to buy anything.  For those of you that
still have credit on the books, this will be your most opportune time to use it
wisely!!!!!

Penalty Area (Water Hazard) Boundaries
Each time I play in the winter it seems we are always faced with a question of where the
water hazard line really is.  We do not mark the hazard areas with paint during the winter. 
 Since many of the hazards have so many twists and turns in them, going from stake to stake
can often be unrealistic.  If there is no painted line and it is unrealistic to use the stakes,
please use the mow line.  The hazard line will be where the uncut area starts.

Long & Wrong Scramble
January 16th, 10:00am Shotgun
This tournament is in it’s 9th year and will test everyone’s ability to hit long approach shots
and drain long putts.  “What is a Long & Wrong Scramble?” It’s a scramble like no other!  The
“long” is where the tees are placed and the “wrong” is where the pins are placed.  The tees are
going to be as far back as possible and the pins will be in places that you’ve never seen.  Put
together a team of 4 and come out to see a whole new course.  There will be some shorter
tees for the seniors and women that will make them competitive.

No Off-Season Posting
Now that we are almost a year into the new Handicap System I wanted to remind everyone
that we are on a freeze for posting scores until March 1, 2021.  If you happen to travel and
play golf in an area that is still posting you are required to post as you normally would.

Remember
Pro Shop Credit must be used by the end of the

year or it will be cleared from the books!!!
Please contact the Pro Shop with any questions.
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Christmas Sale



Celebrate the Masters Results





Apple Cup Results


